Edstors’ Notes

The Secretary of the Economic History Association, Ralph W. Hidy, is trying
to make a collection of all programs of all meetings of the Association. Copies
of programs for the years 1942, 1947, and 1951 are needed. Members of the
Association having programs for these years who wish to contribute them are
asked to write: Ralph W. Hidy, Graduate School of Business Administration,
Harvard University, Soldiers Field, Boston 63, Massachusetts.

The Ecole Pratique des Hautes Etudes, Paris, has begun publication of a
quarterly journal, Etudes Rurales, devoted to studies in the social, economic,
and technological history of agriculture, with special reference to Western
Europe. Bibliographical notes and book reviews are included in each issue. In-
quiries may be addressed to the school at 20, rue de la Baume, Paris 8%, and
subscriptions ($5.90 for four numbers) to Mouton & Co. N. V., P. O. Box 1132,
The Hague, Netherlands.
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